
HB 1532 – Testimony 

 

My husband and I are parents to 3 young children and I have a son that is graduating high school.  We 
live in Valley City, ND and are blessed to have the option of sending our younger children to Catholic 
School.  Our Catholic School only goes through 6th grade.  Currently I have a Kindergartener and a 2nd 
grader attending St. Catherin’s Catholic School.  In 2024, our 4 year old will be ready to start 
Kindergarten and this would help us offset the expense of sending our child to our preferred school.  We 
love the small class sizes and faith based education.   

Please consider passing HB 1532 to help other families like ours afford to send our children to the school 
of our choice.  Public school is not always the best choice.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Tina & Roger Sackett 


